
Topic/English  

Our final topic for this half term is called: rivers, seas and water. 

Last week we have our school sports day. Well done to all the 

children as they competed in a range of physical skills to win points 

for their house.  

Can you write a short story or poem about sports or sports-day? 

Ten children in Year 4 have now received their handwriting pens 

and licences, for have a fluent and joined style of handwriting. 

Well-done!  
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Spellings  
Children will be tested on Mondays 

We have changed the way we are setting 
spellings. The children will all learn the 
first 5 spellings but then the next 5 will 
depend on the spelling group they are in. 

These groups are not fixed and your child 
may move between the groups depending on 
how they are doing in the tests. The results 
to their tests will be sent home every week 

so you can see how they are doing.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Times-tables results are being sent home. If your 
child still needs to learn some table facts please can you 
encourage them to practise? To wards the end of this term 
nationally all Y4 children will be tested on their times-
tables and they are given a times-tables pencil once they 
know all 144 facts. This week we have tested the children 
again and the results will be sent home next week. 
 

Please complete the sums on the back 
of this sheet and then stick it into 
your book ready to be marked. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children                         
famous 
nervous 

adventurous 
outrageous 

Red Group 
Year 1-2 words 

whole 
climb 
after 
great 
break 
steak 

Yellow Group 
Year 3-4 words 

interest 
material 

particular 
sentence 
question 
medicine 

Blue Group 
Year 5-6 words 

suggest 
programme 
signature 

pronunciation 
temperature 
sincerely 

Please can your child also continue to learn the words they still need to be 
able to spell from their individual test results? The children will be tested 
again, on all words from the Year1-2, Year 3-4 or Year 5-6 high frequency 
word lists this week and results will be sent home next week. 


